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MEMORANDUM TO: John J. Linehan, Director
Program Management, Policy Development

and Analysis Staff
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

FROM: fo argaret Federline, Acting Director (Original Signed By M. Bell
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

SUBJECT: DATABASES CONSIDERED FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WORLD-WIDE WEB SERVER

Reference: Control No. 9600032

The Division of Waste Management has identified the Site Decommissioning

Management Plan database, selected databases and certain aspects of other

databases for the TDOCS/CDOCS application (see attachment) have been

identified as those that would be of sufficient interest to the groups listed

in your January 29, 1996, memorandum to be incorporated in development of a

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission World-Wide Web public server.

Attachment: As stated
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